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2nd December 2024  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Christmas Carol Concert - Wednesday 11th December 2024  

 

To celebrate the Christmas season, the children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be attending a 

Christmas Carol Concert at Wellington Baptist Church on Wednesday 11th December, starting at 

1:45pm.  

 

Reverand Sam will be leading our Christmas service, but there will also be plenty of 

opportunities for the children to take part. As part of the Christmas Carol Concert, the children 

will be singing the wonderful Christmas songs they have been learning during our singing 

assemblies this half-term. Each year group will also be retelling a part of the Christmas story to 

help all of the children remember why we celebrate Christmas. 

 

This year, we are also inviting all members of the Wellesley Park School Choir to join us for our 

carol service at Wellington Baptist Church. The choir will be able to showcase their singing talent 

at the front of the church by leading the whole school in each of our songs.  

 

On the day of the carol concert, we will be walking from Wellesley Park School at 1:30pm. The 

event will last no longer than 1-hour. The children will then be walked back to school and be 

ready for our usual end of day collection time.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Mr Daniel Houton  

 

Deputy Headteacher/Year 6 Class Teacher 


